
                                                                                                                                       
CIR/12/18-19                                                                                                                       Date: 4th July, 2018 
Dear Parent, 

 

Tattva a Pearson School is proud to announce its Annual Award that aims at recognizing children with 

outstanding performance in academics and co-curricular activities of the previous academic year. This 

platform has been established with the objective to encourage children to feel proud and be rewarded 

for their academic and cocurricular achievements. 

 

The awards ceremony would be scheduled on Saturday, 7th July 2018. We request your esteemed 

presence to grace the occasion and motivate our students to be shine brighter. 

 

Details of the awards are enclosed for your reference 

Here’s wishing your ward ______________________ of Grade ______ the  best of luck 

Principal       

     


